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ASOR 2010 MEMBERSHIP RATES

Professional Membership (online or print): 	  $125

          -non-US postage for print subscription: 	  + $35

          -receive both online and print: 	  + $25

Retired Membership (online or print):	  $100

          -non-US postage for print subscription: 	  + $35

          -receive both online and print:	  + $25

Student Membership (online or print): 	  $85

          -non-US postage for print subscription: 	  + $35

          -receive both online and print: 	  + $25

Sustaining Membership (US and non-US with online and print): 	  $250

Contributing Membership ($100 tax-deductible gift and $25 NEA print subscription):	  $125

Associate Membership (includes print subscription to Newsletter): 	  $50 

Due to overwhelming demand, ASOR will begin 
offering online access to its journals on January 1, 
2010. Individual and institutional subscribers will 

be able to choose between an online or print subscription (or 
both). The subscription prices for online and print will be the  
same, and there will be a modest $25 shipping fee to receive 
both (non-US subscribers will pay additional shipping 
charges). Details are currently being sent to institutional and 
individual subscribers.

ASOR membership will continue to be essentially the 
same—it will include a subscription to ASOR journals, but 
members will have a choice of whether they want an online 
subscription or a print subscription (or both). The price will 
be the same for online or print memberships—the member 
just chooses. For those that choose a print subscription, they 
will continue to receive two of the three journals that ASOR 
publishes (BASOR, JCS, and NEA). For members that chose 
an online subscription, they will receive all three journals 

online. Members who wish to receive both will pay an ad-
ditional $25 fee. In addition, US and non-US members with 
online subscriptions will pay the same price because there 
will be no international shipping charges. Non-US members 
who choose a print subscription with membership will con-
tinue to pay an international shipping charge to offset some 
of the costs incurred by ASOR.

We are raising rates slightly for 2010 (but you can lock  
in the current rates if you renew by December 31, 2009). We 
will also give members a chance to try out both online and 
print on a trial basis until their current membership expires 
(up to one year). In addition, the non-US postage charges 
have been increased slightly to account for increases in  
non-US shipping. Details will be sent to all members  
in about a month, but the following table provides a sum-
mary of the new benefits and rates. In the meantime, please 
contact the ASOR publications office with any questions 
(asorpubs@bu.edu or 617-358-4376).
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